

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Tuesday 6th October 2020

'Tapestry' online learning journeys

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children,

At Meadgate Primary we use online learning journeys to collate and celebrate the children's work in Reception. Tapestry is a fantastic online platform which allows us to share with you some of what your child has been learning at school in a convenient way. You will be able to see photos, comments and on occasion, videos of your child in their school setting which can be accessed on a laptop/computer, tablet or smart-phone.

I have now created an account for you on Tapestry using the email address you provided on your permission slip. You should have received an email yesterday asking you to create a password and/or PIN number. Please follow the link in the email to do this. Once you have created your login details please do not worry if there is nothing to view at first, I will need to attach each child individually, but you will begin to see observations shortly.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that although we are happy for you to save and download images from your child's learning journey, it is very likely that your child will appear alongside other children in some images and therefore we must ask you not to upload any of these files to the internet, including all social media platforms.

Your requested Tapestry guide(s) will be sent home this week but if you do have any questions, or you have not received your set up email, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your patience while I have been setting up the platform. I hope you enjoy using Tapestry!

Miss M. Laurence

Reception Class Teacher

